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DATES IN FUTURE TO WATCH / FECHAS EN EL FUTURO PARA OBSERVAR 
6 MAY
   9:30 AM
SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL MEETING – SHOTT HALL

  LADS 

6 MAY   10:30 AM-12:00 PM
CENTERING PRAYER


   CORPUS

 7 MAY          11:00 AM
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION MASS AND RECEPTION

   LADS

 7 MAY
   1:00 PM
ROSARY ALTAR SOCIETY
                  CORPUS   

11 MAY   11:30 AM-1:30 PM  WOMEN TO WOMEN LISTENING CIRCLE AND LUNCH
   CORPUS

14 MAY

MOTHERS’ DAY
15 MAY
   6:30 PM
MASS OF HEALING AND HEALING SERVICE

       ST. JOSEPH

20 MAY   10:30 AM-12:00 PM
CENTERING PRAYER


   CORPUS

21 MAY
   2:00 PM
SENIOR STARS – SHOTT HALL


   LADS

21 MAY
4:00-5:00 PM
TAIZE EVENING PRAYER

           CORPUS
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                 +++SCRIPTURES FOR CURRENT AND FOLLOWING WEEKENDS+++
+++SAGRADA ESCRITURA ESTE FIN DE SEMANA Y LOS PRÓXIMOS+++

           30 April/abril


                     7 May/mayo
   1st):  Acts (Hechos) 2:14, 22-33


     1st): Acts (Hechos) 2:14a, 36-41                                                                         
    RP):  Psalm (Salmo 15) 16:1-2, 5, 7-8, 9-10, 11       RP):  Psalm (Salmo 22) 23:1-3a, 3b-4, 5,6
   2nd):  1 Peter (1 Pedro) 1:17-21             

    2nd):  1 Peter (1 Pedro) 2:20b-25             
Gospel): Luke (Lucas) 24:13-35

           Gospel): John (Juan) 10:1-10
	                                       ST. VINCENT de PAUL FOOD PANTRY
Please donate tooth paste or bars of soap for the month of May
DESPENSA DE COMIDA SAN VICENTE de PAUL
                Por favor, done pasta de dientes o barras de jabón para el mes de mayo
	

	                                 Statistics for the month of March 2017
                         Households served – 176  Clients served – 514  (9 meals per person)
Statistics for 2016
  Households served – 1861   Clients served – 68,760 (9 meals per person)


	


STEWARDSHIP / ADMINISTRACIÓN
Offertory Collection April 22/23, 2017

CC     39 env.     $1,182.00




SL     45 env.     $2,046.00
[image: image5.wmf]Dear Parishioners of Corpus Christi and St. Ladislas, I would like to thank you for all your support during my time as Administrative Assistant to the parishes.  I have come to think of you as my family.  I am retiring and as of May 1st Denise D’Andrea will be in the office taking over the role of Administrative Assistant.  There will be a new parish email as well:  parishccslcolumbus@gmail.com.  Any emails that are sent to the current parish email, kathyzccsl@gmail.com after May 1st, will be automatically forwarded to the new email address.  God Bless You All!!  You are wonderful people.  Sincerely, Kathy Zimmermann
Queridos feligreses de Corpus Christi y San Ladislas, quisiera agradecerles su apoyo durante mi tiempo como asistente administrativo de las parroquias. He llegado a pensar en ustedes como mi familia. Me retiro ya a partir del 1 de mayo Denise D'Andrea estará en la oficina asumiendo el papel de Asistente Administrativo. También habrá un nuevo correo electrónico de la parroquia: parishccslcolumbus@gmail.com. Cualquier correo electrónico que se envíe al correo electrónico actual de la parroquia, kathyzccsl@gmail.com después del 1 de mayo, será reenviado automáticamente a la nueva dirección de correo electrónico. ¡¡Dios los bendiga a todos!! Son una gente maravillosa. Atentamente, Kathy Zimmermann

HAPPY BIRTHDAY
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Many of our special seniors (75 and over) are celebrating May birthdays:
	Mrs.
	Beverly
	Durthaler
	3
	
	Mr.
	Paul
	Harden
	23

	Mr.
	Robert
	Snider
	4
	
	Mr.
	Khamone
	Sopraseuth
	24

	Mrs.
	Corrine
	Hughes
	7
	
	Mrs.
	Rita
	Miller
	26

	Mr.
	Richard
	Henley
	8
	
	Mrs.
	Donna
	Fields
	26

	Mr.
	James
	Policaro
	15
	
	Mrs.
	Helen
	Shott
	30

	Mrs.
	Sally
	Shively
	16
	
	
	
	
	


ATTENTION TO ALL ST. LADISAS EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION

A new schedule is out and if you did not get a copy don’t worry.  The schedule only goes through May and there aren’t spaces for everyone.  Some changes are being made involving Ministers of Holy Communion and all altar servers.  Hopefully we will be back on track in June.  Thanks for continuing this special
Service.  God Bless All.  Sister Wilma 
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FINAL RESULTS FOR OUR ST. LADISLAS SPAGHETTI DINNER
The final results are in from our Annual St. Ladislas Spaghetti Dinner.  Thanks to everyone who made the Spaghetti Dinner such a huge success. A special note of thanks to our young people who served dinner.  They received so many compliments from people who attended.  We served dinner to 376 Adults and 93 Children ($3,473.00).  We made and sold 1,041 meatballs ($780.75), 77 quarts of sauce ($539.00) and 12 pints ($77.00) of sauce.  Our raffle brought in $872.00 and our jewelry sale made $134.00.  We also received $275.50 in donations.  $2,731.00 of our costs were underwritten by in kind donations. Our grand profit was $6,116.25!!  We are so proud! Thank you so much for your support.

          RESULTADOS FINALES PARA NUESTRO ST. CENA DE ESPAGUETIS LADISLAS
Los resultados finales son de nuestra cena anual de Spaghetti de St. Ladislas. Gracias a todos los que hicieron la cena Spaghetti un gran éxito. Una nota especial de agradecimiento a nuestros jóvenes que sirvieron la cena. Recibieron muchos elogios de las personas que asistieron. Servimos cena a 376 adultos y 93 niños ($ 3,473.00). Hicimos y vendimos 1.041 albóndigas ($ 780.75), 77 cuartos de salsa ($ 539.00) y 12 pintas ($ 77.00) de salsa. Nuestra rifa trajo $ 872.00 y nuestra venta de joyas hizo $ 134.00. También recibimos $ 275.50 en donaciones. $ 2,731.00 de nuestros costos fueron suscritos por donaciones en especie. Nuestro gran beneficio fue $6,116.25 !! Estamos muy orgullosos! Muchas gracias por su apoyo.
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                                    WORDS OF POPE FRANCIS
We must protect creation for it is a gift which the Lord has given us.  It is God’s present to us; we are the guardians of creation.  When we exploit creation, we destroy that sign of God’s love.  To destroy creation is to say to God, “I don’t care.”  And this is not good: this is sin.
General Audience, May 21, 2014

                               PALABRAS DEL PAPÁ FRANCISCO
Debemos proteger la creación porque es un don que el Señor nos ha dado. Es el presente de Dios para nosotros; Somos los guardianes de la creación. Cuando explotamos la creación, destruimos ese signo del amor de Dios. Destruir la creación es decir a Dios: "No me importa". Y esto no es bueno: esto es pecado. Audiencia general, 21 de mayo de 2014
STATEMENT OF BISHOP CAMPBELL IN SUPPORT OF ISSUE 1
FRANKLIN COUNTY SENIOR CITIZENS LEVY
I encourage Franklin County voters to support Issue 1, the Franklin County Senior Services levy, as you go to the polls on Tuesday, May 2nd.  This levy provides ongoing support for seniors to remain safely in their homes through essential services including meals-on wheels, transportation to medical appointments, emergency response buttons, homemaker services, home repair, personal care, adult day care, and a multitude of other programs.  Within our Catholic Charities system, both Catholic Social Services and St. Stephen’s Community House receive support from levy dollars for their senior programs.

UPCOMING EVENTS AT BISHOP READY HIGH SCHOOL
Spring Theatre Production This Weekend:  Young and the young at heart can enjoy the Adventures of Alice in Wonderland as Alice encounters White Rabbit, Mad Hatter, Red and White Queens, March Hare, and various and sundry other fantastic characters in Lewis Carroll’s delightful story.  Don’t be late for this very important date!  Performances are Friday, April 28, at 7:00 p.m., Saturday, April 29, and Sunday, April 30, at 2:00 p.m.  Tickets are $10.00 for adults; $9.00 for those 65+; and $8.00 for students.  It’s family-friendly entertainment for preschoolers through great-grandmothers/fathers!

Knight at the Races:  Enjoy an evening out and celebrate the Kentucky Derby in style on Friday, May 5, from 6:30 – 11:00 p.m. at Our Lady of Victory Parish Center.  It’s Bishop Ready’s annual Knight at the Races and all proceeds benefit the students at Bishop Ready.  Cost is $40.00 per person and includes admission and dinner catered by Bosc + Brie.  Dress is business casual.  There will be a silent auction, Derby Hat Contest, and a Kentucky Bourbon Tasting.  For more information, please contact Michelle Kelly at 614-276-7827 or mkelly@cdeducation.org.

         MARTIN DE PORRES CENTER UPCOMING HAPPENINGS
ARTS UPDATE

"Finding Inner Peace" - a collaborative exhibit with Fresh AIR gallery, in recognition of Mental Health Awareness month - will be on display in our main gallery from April 27th through June 15th. The opening reception is scheduled for this Sunday, April 30th from 2:00-3:30 p.m.

Pressed Flower art by Antonia Bojanin will be on display in our main hallway gallery from April 10th 

through June 2nd. We will also host a workshop with Antonia on Saturday, May 6th. See details below.
UPCOMING EVENTS 

Pressed Flower Art Workshop: Flowers in a Basket - Saturday, May 6th, 2:00-4:00 p.m.
Just in time for Mother's Day! In this class, we will create a natural greeting card using larkspur, roses, ornamental grass, and other pressed flowers. The cards are sealed to create a special gift, ideal for framing and gift giving, or just to keep for yourself. The $30.00 fee includes all supplies, plus refreshments. To register please call the Center at 614-416-1910 by May 1st. 

St. Anthony Church Multicultural Choir Concert - Sunday, May 7th, 3:00-4:30 p.m.
Join the St. Anthony Church Multicultural Choir for an upbeat and uplifting choir concert to celebrate spring! This choir was founded in 2014 and has grown to seventeen members from Cameroon, Ghana, and Tanzania. Their hope is to garner more interest from other cultures to create a more diverse music ministry. A reception will follow the concert.  Registration is not necessary   
  CATHOLIC MEN'S LUNCHEON CLUB EVENT
The next Catholic Men’s Luncheon Club will feature a talk by Fr. Thomas Blau, Parochial Vicar at St. Patrick Parish. Please join us Friday, May 5th at St. Patrick Church in downtown Columbus for Fr. Blau’s talk, “Real men pray the Rosary.”  This month's luncheon is sponsored by the Catholic Foundation. Holy Mass begins at 11:45 am followed by lunch and Fr. Blau’s talk until about 1:00 pm. No reservations are necessary. $10.00 covers the lunch and meeting. For information on Catholic Men’s Luncheons, visit www.catholicmensministry.com/cmlc  or contact Tim Merkle, CMLC President at htm@ejhlaw.com.
PASSION AND PURPOSE FOR MARRIAGE

What’s the most important word in a marriage? What is really going on in your wife’s head? What do you wish your husband knew about you?  Join Dynamic Catholic and Dr. Allen Hunt at St. Catharine of Siena Church, 500 S. Gould Rd., Columbus, on Sunday, May 7th, at 12:30 p.m., and discover key ingredients to a healthy and happy marriage.  Take your relationship to a whole new level!  Tickets are $25.00 each and can be purchased at www.DynamicCatholic.com/Columbus or by calling 859.980.7900!
                           CELEBRATE TWO GREAT MOMS THIS MOTHER’S DAY WEEKEND!
Honor the Blessed Mother and your own favorite earthy mother or mother figure in your life by attending a special Marian event at St. Peter & Paul Retreat Center in Newark Ohio on Saturday, May 13th – the 100th anniversary of the apparitions of Fatima! Catholic author/speaker/radio host Elizabeth Ficocelli will present “Spiritual Warfare in the Age of Mary”, a dynamic presentation that recounts key visits of Our Lady over the past two centuries and how she is preparing us to fight the evil we see so rampant in the world today. The event runs from 9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. and includes continental breakfast and a book signing. Registration is $20.00 and can be made by or calling 1.740.928.4246 or contacting

 info@stspeterandpaulretreatcenter.org or www.stspeterandpaulretreatcenter.com 
A MASS CELEBRATING THE CENTENNNIAL OF THE APPARITIONS OF OUR LADY OF FATIMA will take place on Saturday, May 13th, 10:00 a.m., Saint Joseph Cathedral. Cathedral Rector Fr. Michael Lumpe will celebrate the Mass, Msgr. Frank Lane will deliver the homily. Prior to the Mass a Rosary will be prayed beginning at 9:30 a.m.  All are invited to this special celebration in honor of Our Lady of Fatima. Pope Francis has granted a plenary indulgence for specific Fatima centennial celebrations; this Cathedral occasion would be one of three ways to receive the plenary indulgence. For more information about this Mass, call the Cathedral at (614) 224-1295, or visit www.saintjosephcathedral.org.  
 
BI-MONTHLY HEALING MASS ON MAY 15TH AT SAINT JOSEPH CATHEDRAL

A Mass of Healing and Healing Service will be celebrated on Monday, May 15th, 6:30 p.m. at St Joseph Cathedral. Following the Mass, a Service of Healing will begin with Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, Veneration of relic of the True Cross of Christ, followed by an opportunity for each person to speak with a priest and receive a prayers of healing. The Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick will also be available.  
The Service of Healing will close with Benediction. All persons who seek Christ’s healing are invited, especially those who suffer with physical illness and infirmities, those in seek emotional and spiritual healing and all caregivers, family members, and members of the medical community. Parking is available at the rear of the Cathedral, off East Gay Street. The handicap accessible elevator is located in the courtyard (on the west side) on E. Broad St. Bi-monthly Healing Masses take place at the Cathedral on the third Monday of the month. In 2017, they are scheduled for July 17th, September 18th, and November 20th. For any questions about this special Mass, call the Cathedral: (614) 224-1295. 
